
 
 
 
 
 
To Parents/Carers of pupils attending the Colombian Embassy trip 

 
 

15th March 2024 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 

Colombian Embassy 
 

Regrettably, due to unforeseen circumstances, we have had to cancel the trip to the Colombian Embassy, 
which was scheduled for the 26th March. We understand the disappointment this may cause, as we were all 
eagerly anticipating this enriching experience for our pupils. 
 
Please be assured that we are working to reschedule the trip at the earliest opportunity. Our aim is to 
provide our pupils with the chance to explore Colombian culture and language firsthand, and we remain 
committed to making this happen. 
 
We will keep you updated on any developments regarding the rescheduling of the trip. We appreciate your 
understanding and support in this matter. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
Omara Munoz Asensio 
Curriculum Team Leader for Modern Foreign Languages 
 
 


